
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boxmeer, October 28, 2010-10-28 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Nikolay Demin and Ms. Elena Klimova, 

 

Recently a group of persons of the Dutch meat industry have visited Mikoyan and the chairman Mr. 

Ton Lindeman have published an article about their visit last week in the meat and meal magazine 

which is distributed to the whole meat industry in the Netherlands. 

 

The article describes what a great company Mikoyan is and the group of visitors was extremely 

impressed by Mikoyan's people and the size and quality of Mikoyan’s  production facilities. Also 

mentioned was the long term cooperation between Exima/ZSGC and Hendrix Genetics/Hypor in our 

joint pig breeding project and you described us as an excellent partner for the long term.  

 

This is very nice and great publicity for both Mikoyan and Hendrix Genetics/Hypor which we highly 

appreciate and I personally want to thank you for your nice words and your trust in Hendrix Genetics 

as your partner on which we are very proud. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Hendrix Genetics B.V. 

 

Thijs Hendrix 

Président  
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